To: Residents of XXYZ Subdivision No. 2

My company Footsteps Surveying has been hired to do a boundary survey in your neighborhood.  The objective of this survey is to show my client the proper property line location so that he may replace a fence.  
I will be gathering sufficient evidence to make my determination of where this property line is beginning on Thursday, July 14, 2011.  It may be necessary to enter your property to gather evidence.  I will knock on your door and ring your doorbell before doing so and leave my business card if no one is home.  If sufficient evidence is found elsewhere I will obviously not be entering your property.  
If you have any questions about this survey work or information about survey monuments in the area please contact 
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Footsteps Surveying
Santa Clara, CA 95051

Phone: 408-737-2265    www.footstepssurveying.com    Email: FtstpsJay@gmail.com
